GEORGIA

THE 30TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
UPR of Colombia

10 MAY, 2018

Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Colombia and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

We welcome the signing of the historic Peace Agreement and note positive prospects of its implementation on advancing human rights protection in Columbia.

We positively note the ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities by Colombia and encourage the Government to strengthen national legal framework to advance the protection of the rights of persons with disabilities.

We welcome efforts made by the Government of Colombia to prevent trafficking and encourage to accelerate its efforts to this end. 

Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Colombia:

· To continue efforts aimed at eliminating child labour.
· To step up efforts to further promote women’s rights and prevent sexual violence.
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We wish the Delegation of Colombia a successful UPR.   

